
 

G’day everyone, I’m Llew. It’s been a while since the last Kei-Sho 

Chronicle. It’s the end of September and we’re well into the new 

school term, but things have been very different to normal. In this 

issue, I will talk about how Kei-Sho has started the second term. 

 

 

Restarting School: 

Starting on September 1st, Kei-Sho restarted school in our second term of 2021. 

With Covid-19 still being a threat, many things have been done differently. To 

prevent infections, our opening ceremony was held through the announcement 

system. 

In addition, to keep students safe from Covid-19, Kei-Sho also started hybrid 

classes. Half the students would come to school, and the other half would stay 

home and watch their classes online. This meant there were less students at 

school, and less chance of students getting sick.  

Open Day: 

Kei-Sho has also begun preparation for next year’s students with an open day 

held on September 18th. As a change from previous years, graduate students 

were kind enough to assist so that current students could remain safe.  

Many families have shown interest 

in Kei-Sho.  I am looking forward to 

the new year already! 

      -Llew 
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